
 

 

FREE DEFIBRILLATOR TRAINING 

April 10 2019 at 10.15am 

Scout Hut, Lucks Lane, Buckden 

We are lucky to have 3 defibrillators in Buckden. To get the most benefit it is 

essential that as many of our community as possible should understand how 

they should be used. 

This training is suitable for adults, young people and children of Junior School 

age (accompanied by a parent or carer).  As it takes place in the school holidays 

we hope many of you will take part. 

Places are limited, so please register your interest with Flora Sheringham 

f.sheringham@btinternet.com 


